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	Masses and Intentions 
Sun 31st       11 15   John & 
         Noreen Casey (Ballyhearney)
                       ------- Chapeltown
Tue 2nd        9 30     Thomas &
 Johanna Griffin (Cable Station)
                     -------  Knightstown
Fri 5th       6 pm     Frank Cooper
                               (Tinnies)
                   -------- Chapeltown
Sat 6th      10 am    Special Intention
                  --------- Chapeltown

Sun 7th      11 15     John Francis
                           Curran (Reenglass)
                      ---------Knightstown
Adoration of the Most Blessed Sacrament on Friday from 

5 30 pm – 6pm followed by Mass at 6 pm.
	Remembering our Dead

Recent Deaths
James (Jim) O’Donoghue St Fursey’s Well, Killurley West, Cahersiveen.
Anniversaries
John & Noreen Casey, Thomas & Johanna Griffin, Frank Cooper.
Priests of the Iveragh Pastoral Area

Fr Larry Kelly            087 2324171

Fr Gerard Finucane   087 0554874

Fr Patsy Lynch           087 0564348


	Parish Notices. 

Offertory Collection: amounted to €1,755. Thanks to all. 
Counters: Sun 31st: Seán Curran & Peader Houlihan: Sun 7th: Seán Curran & Peader Houlihan.
Live Streaming available on church services.tv/valentiaknightstown/chapeltown.
Safeguarding Children. Contact No: 087 6362780: 
Reader: Sun 31st: Ursula O’Shea.
Parish Office: 10am-2pm Monday-Friday: email cahersiveen@dioceseofkerry.ie 066 9472210.
Diocesan Mission 2024: The diocesan mission, Hope Alive!  will take place from Sunday Jan 21st – Wednesday Jan 24th. Each day, you are invited to join in the Mission Talk, Prayer, Mass, Prayer Petition and Family Time. Speakers include Adi Roche, Dr Michael Conway, Dr Keith Gaynor and Mellett. To participate in the Mission, register through the diocesan website, www.dioceseofkerry.ie
Next Saturday Jan 6th is a Holy Day of Obligation. Mass at 10 am in Chapeltown Church.
New Year Message 2024

The year 2023 has come to an end. It has been dominated by news of war, terror, death and destruction in Israel and in the Gaza, as well as in other places like Ukraine.

The absence of peace touches us all.

However, Christmas and the celebration of the birth of the Lord, the light of the world renewed our hope in the ultimate triumph of goodness. Inviting Christ into our hearts and lives is the assurance that we will overcome the darkness.

So let’s begin the New Year with joy and hope in our hearts: happy in the knowledge that God lives with us. We need to find the voice of hope and share that voice with all around us. A positive word from you could mean more than you will ever know.

I saw a WhatsApp recently that sums it up well. One man says to another: ‘It is hard to know what this year will bring’. ‘It will bring flowers’, the other replied. ‘How do you know?’ asked the first. ‘Because I planted them’, came the reply. Perhaps, the challenge for us, is not to become over awed by the bigger picture but to do what we can, when we can,

My grateful thanks to all of you who, are so willing to help out and make a positive contribution to the smooth running of our parish.

I wish everyone the blessing of hope for the New Year.

Dócas na h-Athbhliana oraibh uilig.         Fr. Larry.
                                                                                               HAPPY NEW YEAR!


IN COMMUNION WITH CHRIST AND WITH ONE ANOTHER

